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'

! NUCLEAR REGULATORY. COMMISSION
,/( WASHINGTON, D.C 2055%0001-

* * ' * March 28, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR: H. Lee Hiller, Director
Division of Accounting & Finance

;

Office of the Controller

FROM: Ronald D. Hauber, Director M N
Division of NonproliferatioE,0 M r N b

Multilateral Relations
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: EDLOW INTERNATIONAL COMPANY REQUEST FOR REFUND OF EXPORT
LICENSING FEE

By application dated June 30, 1992, Edlow International Company applied for a
license (XB001283) to export tritium to South Africa; a check in the amount of
$3,600.00 to cover the licensing fee accompanied the application. Since the
company had not received a license and had not been advised of the status of-
the application, on June 11, 1993, they requested termination of the export
license review and refund of the export licensing fee.

A copy of our June 29 response'to Edlow was forwarded to you tiong with a copy.
of their request for a refund. On January 26, 1994, the company sent a
follow-up request regarding the refund. For your convenience in responding to
the applicant, we are attaching copies of all the pertinent correspondence.
If you have any questions regarding this request, please call me or
Betty Wright on my staff at 504-2344.

Attachments:
1. Form NRC-7 dtd 6/30/92
2. Ltr to RDHauber, NRC, Fr Edlow Int'l dtd 6/11/93
3. Ltr to RDeLaBarre, DOS, Fr RDHauber, NRC, dtd 6/17/93
4. Ltr to Edlow Int'l Fr RDHauber, NRC, dtd 6/29/93
5. Lir to RDHauber, NRC, Fr Edlow Int'l dtd 1/26/94
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